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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  NOVEMBER  8,  2018 - 7:00 PM
GARY  BENNETT  will provide the refreshments.

NOTES  FROM  OUR  EMA  COORDINATOR
This is an early newsletter to remind our members of the Halloween Parade this Wednesday, October 31, 2018.  This year we will try to provide better lighting by staging our light towers in a different location.  Our light trailer will be placed behind the American Legion Post 251 sign so as to better light the Lion`s table and Thomas Ave. past the Railroad tracks.  Special Unit 630 will be in the parking area of the old J.C.Decker building and Ray`s light tower will be on the West side of Thomas Ave. across from the EMA building.

IMU-630 will stage in the grass area next to the car wash and the R.R. Tracks, Unit 6-15 will be located with a Lion`s member at the Weis store, also the band and floats will be advised that when they reach the 
end of the parade they must go into the lighted parking lot in front of the EMA building to unload their students.  Any of our members that do not have an assigned location are asked to meet at IMU-630 by 5:30PM. as the parade starts at 6:00PM.

Thomas Ave will be blocked at Miller Ave. to prevent any vehicles from driving into the parade.  Parents will have to park at the old Canada`s Garage area and walk to the legion area.  Station 13 Fire Police will cover Miller and Thomas Ave.

This is the last planned event until we start Toys for Tots pick up in several weeks.  The collection boxes will be placed in the same location as last year starting November 1, 2018.  We have received our first shipment of toys and they are in storage.  Help will be needed as we get closer to Christmas.

The EMA vehicle plates are in and will be available at our next meeting.

Looking forward to seeing all at the Halloween Parade and at our monthly meeting on November 8.

Thanks to Dale, the (2) 500 watt quartz lights we carry on IMU-630 have been changed to LED light bulbs. This will provide more reserve power for the generator.
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